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NOTICE 

Subject: Clarification regarding modifications of details in the 

OTR (One Time Registration) form. 

Candidates may kindly refer to the Commission’s notice dated 

09.05.2025, wherein it was informed that the One Time Registration 

(OTR) will be Aadhaar-enabled for 2025 examination cycle and 

onwards i.e. from 02.06.2025. Additionally, the candidates were 

informed that the option to edit the existing One Time Registration 

form (OTR) would be permitted only till 31.05.2025. 

2. However, multiple representations have been received in the 

Commission regarding inability of the candidates to modify the OTR 

details specially related to OBC/EWS category status and educational 

qualifications. Accordingly, the Commission has decided to allow the 

candidates to correct/modify their existing OTR details from 

19.06.2025 to 30.06.2025. 

3.      It is also informed that permission to edit OTR entries is meant 

to be for genuine purpose only and if it is done without proper 

justification, such acts shall be seen as suspicious activity and as an 

attempt to mislead the Commission by a candidate, which shall be 

held against him/her. 

4. Further, the candidates are requested to contact help-desk via 

telephone or e-mail for any queries. Kindly note that the 

representation submitted in physical form will not be entertained.  

    

 

Under Secretary to the Government of India 

17.06.2025 

 


